Jeff Willis

— ————— — |
From: Michael Marchetti <fvmisterg@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 6, 2025 9:27 PM
To: Jeff Willis
Subject: Re: FAB membership
Thank you Jeff,
standing by

On Thu, Jul 3, 2025, 12:33 PM Jeff Willis <jwillis@crmec.ri.gov> wrote:

Mike — I am very happy to have received this email. Thank you for offering to rejoin the FAB. And I’'m sure this must’ve
have been a difficult decision, but for all the reasons you stated in your email, it is exactly why your participation is

~welcome. You've always been a strong advocate for the industry and your insights at this time will help us all better
understand not only the most direct issues associated with any OSW project, but also how those issues find their way
into the industries and groups connected to a project. We will place your name on the CRMC’s July 22, 2025 Agenda
for ratification onto the FAB.

Kevin and | will follow-up shortly afterwards to bring you up-to-speed regarding staff reviews and FAB involvement of
current OSW projects. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me or Kevin Sloan.

Glad to have you back.

Thanks,

Jeff

Jeffrey M. Willis, Executive Director
Coastal Resources Management Council

WWW.CIMC.ri. gov

From: Michael Marchetti <fvmisterg@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 3, 2025 5:12 AM
To: Jeff Willis <jwillis@crmc.ri.gov>




Cc: Fred Mattera <fredmattera@cfcri.org>; Marisa Desautel <marisa@desautelbrowning.com>; Jeff Grant
<jeffgrant1619@gmail.com>
Subject: FAB membership

Hello Mr Willis,

I am of the understanding that there is a lack of participation on the fisheries advisory board to the crmc
of commercial fisheries representation. After long consideration and a few pointed discussions with my
peers, | have decided that | am willing to toss my hat in the ring of fire and lend whatever first hand past
and present knowledge regarding local fisheries, resources, and habitats | can to the process and
participate as a member of the commercial fishing community and represent such interests to the

best of my abilities. | see this representation as necessary for many reasons, none of which please me,
but is nonetheless needed. Please accept this as my application.

Cordially,

Michael Marchetti



